
 

 

Dear Lewisville ISD Parent, 
 
A new school year is upon us, and I am excited to have your child in my class! There are a 
variety of resources and strategies that we use for learning in our classroom, including 
instructional materials that are both digital and traditional. What we knew as “textbooks” are now 
a large variety of instructional materials, and the digital resources are portable and much more 
interactive than traditional texts. 
 
Many of our digital resources are updated or new, and I wanted to take this opportunity to share 
a brief overview of what we will use in class and what you should see at home. 
 

Overview of Digital Resources for Our Class 
 

Digital Resource: Pearson Realize - Digits 
Overview: Pearson Realize Digits is a complete digital resource for students. By clicking on the 
“Programs” prompt, students can re-play lesson presentations including examples. When 
students click on the red “Classes” prompt, students can open new assignments, continue 
working on assignments already started and review completed assignments. The online 
assignment offers two types of help and allows students to check their answers three times 
before submitting an answer. Students may also complete each assignment twice for a higher 
grade. 
Use at Home: Students will use Pearson Realize – Digits in two ways. First, if a student was 
absent or unable to attend tutorials, the student can review the concept presentation. Second, the 
student can complete independent practice (homework assignments) while still receiving multiple 
levels of support. 
] 

 
Support: 
LISD is committed to providing superior support for both teachers and students with our Digital 
Instructional Materials. If your student has an issue with their individual iPad or with logging into 
one of our digital resources, please have them submit a service request using the link on their 
iPad or by visiting http://ipadsupport.lisd.net. 
 
Information: 
You can find up-to-date information about all of our Digital Instructional Materials by visiting 
http://studentapplications.lisd.net. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions, and I wish you the best as we start a new school 
year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cindy Reuscher 


